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Stay In the Know with a summary from the latest Board of Education meeting. 

 
May 7, 2018 
The Board of Education of Harford County met for an open business meeting at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Board Room of the A. A. Roberty Building and took the following actions and received the 
following presentations: 

  
o Presentation on Harford County Public Schools Safety and Security, Mr. 

Donoven Brooks, Coordinator of Safety and Security 
o Board Committee Reports and Comments  
o Public Comment 
o Old Business:  

 Consent Agenda 

 Decision on Contract: North Harford Middle School Drinking Water 
System Upgrade 

 Minutes of Previous Board Meeting: April 23, 2018 
o New Business 

 Decision on Appointments and Promotions – Elementary School Principal 
and Assistance Principal 10/12 Month, Mrs. Jean Mantegna, Assistant 
Superintendent for Human Resources 

 Superintendent’s Report: I’d like to congratulate Ms. Tammy Bosley, who 
is the principal of William Paca/Old Post Road Elementary School. Ms. 
Bosley has been awarded, by the Department of Instructional Leadership 
and Professional Development at Towson University, the 2018 Dr. 
Michael E. Hickey Education Leadership award. This award is given to a 
Towson University Educational Leadership alumna, who is making 
significant contributions to teacher and student learning and building 
leadership capacity in their schools in the spirit of Dr. Hickey’s teaching. 
This award ceremony will take place on Wednesday, May 23. 
Congratulations, Tammy! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next Board of Education business meeting will be held Monday, May 14, 
2018 at 6:30 p.m. All Board meetings are held in the A. A. Roberty Building. To 
access all future meeting dates and agendas, log onto the school system website 
at www.hcps.org.  

http://www.hcps.org/

